
Statement from the English-language Translator and Reviser 

 

December 14, 2020  

To whom it may concern 

I hereby declare that I revised the English-language content of the article “Evaluation of 

temperature measurements on cats using digital, mercury and tympanic infrared thermometers”, 

authored by Vinícius Longo Ribeiro Vilela and others, and that I am a suitably qualified person to do 

this. 

Further information can be obtained by contacting me at the e-mail addresses 

david.elliff@bsnet.com.br or daveelliff@yahoo.co.uk  

I am a British national educated to postgraduate level in the United Kingdom, with a scientific 

background, and with permanent resident status in Brazil (V169971C).   

Yours faithfully 

 

David George Elliff 
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